
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

This week in Phonics, the children have been learning to read and 

write words with the suffix -ed. Please encourage them to complete 

their home learning challenge. Thank you. 

 

 

In Maths, the children have been learning about length and height. 

As part of this, they have been shown how to measure things using a 

ruler to the nearest cm. If they have a ruler at home, it would be 

helpful for them to practise drawing lines and measuring things. 

 

 

Please scan the QR code sent home with your child today for this 

week’s words. 

 

 

 

The Year One Sports Day will be held on Tuesday 20th May at 9.30 AM. 

The children will be organised into team colours next week. 

 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

The Year One team 

 

Ely St John’s Primary School 

Year One Bulletin 

2nd May 2025 


